M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 11, 2021
RE:
Bidding Documents and BG-3 for Ryle High Fencing, BG #21-120
For the board to approve the bidding documents and BG-3 for the Ryle Fencing, BG #21-120.

These documents will be hand carried to the board meeting for your review. 
I recommend the board approve the bidding documents and 
BG-3 for this project, as submitted.

